VOICE OF VICTORY



MATTHEWS MEMO

Hello Victory Families,

A family Income Form came home last Tuesday. ALL school families are asked to review and complete the form. We need this form back from every family. This is important to ensure our continued participation in Federal programs. This is one benefit that our children receive from your tax dollars, and we don't want to lose it. Please send all forms in by September 19th.

Students in kindergarten through eighth grade will be taking MAP tests the week of September 15th. We need your help! We are talking the tests up and being cheerleaders! Please encourage your child(ren) to try their best, take their time, and use all of the time given. We know there will be harder questions, and that's okay! We just want everyone to try their best! We would love for you to be cheerleaders as well!

Picture Day is Monday, September 15th. Students may come out of uniform. A flyer came home on Wednesday.

Kona Ice will be at Our Lady of Victory on September 17th for grades K-8 during recess. Kona Ice gives a kickback of 35% to the school. We use this money to purchase rewards for students. There will be a link next week to make purchases. There will be no cash accepted on September 17th. Orders will close the night before. Please see the flyer attached to scan.

Once a month, our Student Council sponsors a School Spirit Caring and Sharing Day. On this day, students show their school spirit by dressing in **OLV colors and spirit wear** and bringing in items to donate to the OLV food pantry. Our September Spirit Day is September 19th. Please see the flyer for details on items to donate.

As we try and build independence for our preschool and kindergarten students, please walk your child(ren) to the outside door and let them make their way into the building and to their classrooms by themselves. We have adults at each door who will make sure they get to where they are going. Thanks for your help!

The Navy Victory (Friday) shirts that were graciously given to all students by PTO can be worn on all Fridays with regular uniform bottoms. We love to see all of the Victory spirit heading into the weekend!

Have a wonderful first week of school! Mrs. Matthews, Principal

VOICE OF VICTORY SCHOOL NEWS

EDCHOICE

If you have not turned in your acceptance form for your scholarship for this year, please do so by September 19th. You are welcome to send them to matthewsa@olv-school.org or send them through your child to the school office. If you are new to Victory or this is your first year with EdChoice, please also fill out a check deposit form. Thank you for your help!

VIPER OF THE MONTH

Each month, each homeroom teacher will nominate one student from their homeroom who has gone above and beyond in the areas of our monthly character trait. September's character trait is love of learning. Teachers are looking for those students who are completing all of their work, show interest in their class work, ask questions to learn more, and solve problems creatively. We will celebrate these students each month! For September, we will recognize these students at the end of Mass on Monday, September 29th. An email invitation will be sent to each family to invite parents to attend Mass and join us for a donut social after Mass.

8TH GRADE PARENT INFO

This is a very busy and exciting time for 8th-grade families! Please do not forget to register your child for the HSPT that takes place on Saturday, November 22nd. The school will take care of getting accommodation forms and appropriate paperwork to the high schools for you. We will also do the release of records paperwork for each child at the end of September/early October. These will come to you via One Call from Victory. We will keep you updated on any important information needed for a smooth transition to High School.

PTO

VICTORY WALK: Our PTO sponsored WALK for victory will be on October 3rd. Walk folders came home on Tuesday. The walk folders have helpful information for families and details about the day. This is a wonderful day to show our school spirit! More details to come!

WALK for Victory highlights:

- If we reach our goal of \$46,000, AND have 100% participation, we will be off school for the entire day on February 9th!
- We will start the WALK for Victory with a prayer service.
- Students are invited to come out of uniform. Students may wear Victory colors, Victory spirit wear, or WALK t-shirts. WALK t-shirts will be delivered to the students who ordered the week of the WALK.
- We will walk RAIN or SHINE on October 4. We'll walk inside if it is storming or if the weather would present any type of safety issue for our students.
- Students may bring water bottles.
- THANK YOU, THANK YOU, THANK YOU to Kelly McCarthy for organizing the WALK for us and to all of the parent volunteers who work together to make this happen. WE couldn't do it without all of YOU!! We are very grateful!
- Walk Donation Turn-in Dates: September 17, 24 and October 1

VOICE OF VICTORY SCHOOL NEWS

HIGH SCHOOL NEWS

• HIGH SCHOOL OPEN HOUSE DATES:

- Purcell Marian: October 21, 4-6pm

Mount Notre Dame: October 23, 4-7pmMercy McAuley: October 26, 1-3:30pm

– Roger Bacon: October 26, 1-4pm

Moeller: November 2, 1-4pmLaSalle: November 6, 5-8pm

- Saint Ursula Academy: November 9, 1-4pm

Seton: November 12, 4-8:30pmElder: November 13, 4-8pmSt. Xavier: November 17, 1-5pm

- SCHEDULE A SHADOW DAY AT MERCY MCAULEY! The first 8th Grade Shadow Day at Mercy McAuley is coming up on September 8th! Mercy McAuley's shadow days are full school days to provide eighth graders with a real day in the life of a Wolf! Eighth graders will be paired with a Student Ambassador for the day and will attend classes, tour the school, meet teachers, students and school leaders, and will experience the Mercy McAuley school spirit! Eighth graders will also enjoy lunch in the cafeteria, a sample from White Oak Coffee House, and giveaways. Parents are encouraged to stay for coffee and a tour led by a Mercy McAuley leader when dropping their daughter off to shadow. Registration is required at www.mercymcauley.org/shadow
- GRADE SCHOOL NIGHTS AT SETON! All Future Saints are invited to attend Seton's Volleyball and Soccer
 Grade School Nights! Come cheer on the D1 Volleyball State Champions and the D1 Soccer State Semifinalists!
 Join us for games, giveaways, raffles and a fun evening in our cheering section! Free admission is included
 for all Future Saints. Grab your friends and your teammates and help us root on the Saints to victory! Soccer
 Night is Monday, September 29th at 6:30 pm at the Panther Athletic Complex. The theme is pink-out!

CUB SCOUTS



MQAS CUB SCOUT PACK 909 SIGN-UP NIGHT: MQAS Scouting program will have another sign-up night on Wednesday, September 17th from 7:00 pm to 8:00 pm in the Convocation Center Meeting Room. Cub Scouts is for any boys or girls in Grades Kindergarten through 5th (at any school – does NOT need to be student at OLV school). Also, MQAS Cub Scouts are in need of ADULT LEADERS to help fill positions on the Leadership Committee. It is NOT necessary to have a son in the program to be a part of the leadership team. If you have a couple of hours a month, and a desire to have a positive effect on our scouting youth or would like some more information, please contact Ron Lewis at tereyron@fuse.net or 513-276-8542.

VOICE OF VICTORY SCHOOL NEWS

LUNCH MENU & HELPERS

CAFETERIA HOURS 11:30 TO 1:00

MON	Chicken Nuggets, Mac n Cheese,	Brigid Lipps Melissa Cummings, Ken Cummings,	
SEPT 15	Cooked Carrots, Pears & Milk	Renee Martin, Tara Donnellon, Matthew Galvin	
TUE SEPT 16	Burrito, Rice, Corn, Pinapple & Milk	Allison Puchala, Katie Lane, Kevin Lane, Kyle Rudolf, Evelyn Wetterich, Matthew Galvin	
WED	3 Way Chili, Green Beans, Oyster	Jenn McComas, Tillen Perry, Nicole Kennedy,	
SEPT 17	Crackers, Mandarin Oranges & Milk	Paige Moryl, Matthew Galvin, Mariah Koopman	
THU	Hot Dogs, Fries, Baked Beans,	Melanie Pace, Allison Clim, Elise Hoffer,	
SEPT 18	Peaches & Milk	Chris Hoffer, Angela Schroer, Rosemary Braun	
FRI	Italian Dunkers w/Meatsauce,	Brittney Ranz, Ashley Reuter, Jen Emerson,	
SEPT 19	Salad, Apples & Milk	Chelsey Geiser, Karen Metz, Lissy Wilcoxson	

[&]quot;USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer." Menu is subject to change

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0A4DADAA22AAF85-57163023-may#/

OLV requires each family to volunteer a minimum of 5 days throughout the school year. This school year we are implementing the \$50 fee if you do not meet the 5 days (charged in FACTS in April or May).

IMPORTANT DATES

SEPT 15	MAP testing this week	SEPT 15	Picture Day
SEPT 17	Kona Day	SEPT 19	Caring & Sharing
SEPT 26	No School – Parish Family Staff Retreat		

SCHOOL & COMMUNITY FLIERS

CLICK HERE to see fliers on upcoming events at school and around our community.